

READY

FOR ACTION

Although cross-country is a sport that many people don't pay much attention to, it has brought enthusiasm and happiness to those who participate in the sport.

The cross-country season was a time of rebirth for the team after former coach Al Reitman left at the end of the 1990 school term. Along with new coach Herbert Wills, the cross-country team came forward last season to prove it had what it takes to succeed.

The ability and desire to succeed was seen in team members such as Andre Haynes, who was the first in the season to break twenty minutes in completing the 3.5 mile distance, and Aaron Ferrari, who ran in regional with an injured ankle.

Coach Wills' main objective at the beginning of the year was to help the team improve the running time and prepare for future races.

Coach Wills felt the most difficult meet for the team was the Walter-boro invitation, where the team finished next to last. Despite the poor showing, Coach Wills felt that the team established something.

The girls' team was rather young with an eighth grade captain, Jenny Sarvis. The boys' team led by junior Andrew Haynes, was slightly older.

With continued team confidence, spirit, endurance, and winning attitudes, the cross-country team looked forward to better and more successful years to come.

Spencer Bodison



During the Walterboro invitational, the girls' cross country team starts off at full speed.